
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New Borden Gas Station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:09:48 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:21 PM
Subject: FW: New Borden Gas Station
 
 
 
From: Anytra Eterovich [mailto:anytrae@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:26 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New Borden Gas Station
 
To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to voice my concern with the new gas station being built in Borden-Carleton on
the corner of Dickie Road and Highway 1. I believe we have enough gas stations in the area!  I
hope there will be a public meeting so people have a chance to show their concern!
Does the town not have to post permits issued to date anymore? No permits have been posted
since 2018! Unacceptable!
 
Regards,
Anytra Eterovich
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